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Happy New Year

The Board would like to take this opportunity to wish all

members and their families health and happiness in

2023 and we look forward to seeing you this new year.

AGM - Monday January 23rd 7PM

We are in the midst of preparing for our annual AGM.

Various pieces of information will be sent out to

members on Monday 9th January prior to the AGM

which is on Monday 23rd January at 7pm in Clubhouse. 

As advised earlier this week we still have 1 Board

Position vacant, that being the Club Vice-Captain

This is an ideal opportunity for a member to put

something back into their club during an exciting time as

we look to substantially improve the club facilities.

Please come forward and and join the team to assist

with the management of your club.

We hope for a good attendance at the AGM.

2022 Xmas Hampers Winners

The lucky winners of the Christmas Hampers are: 

1st Prize George Mitchell 

2nd Prize Alan Crow

3rd Prize Gemma Phillips

We raised an incredible £512 for club funds. 

Our sincere thanks to Siggy and her staff for selling the

tickets on our behalf of the club.

Congratulations to the winners

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

Congratulations and well done to the following winners

drawn at the recent Board Meeting:

1st prize -Frank Cuninghame - £60

2nd prize -Dennis Robertson - £40

3rd prize - John Adams - £20

4th prize -Abby Thonrnton - £10

The next prize draw will take place at the AGM on

Monday 23rd January and it is the annual GRAND

PRIZE draw!
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